
 
 

Request for Qualifications No. 21-110 
Notice of Most Qualified for Engineering and Design Services GDOT PI#0017808 
Peachtree Creek Greenway From Briarwood Road To SR 155 – Phase III 
 

 
We greatly appreciated all consultants who participated during this solicitation process for the 
above-mentioned solicitation.  
 
The evaluation process identified Heath & Lineback Engineers, Inc. as the most appropriate to 
begin negotiations for services.  
 
  
 
 


